PETITION
Water Security for South Australia

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives
assembled in Parliament.

The following citizens of Australia draw to the attention of the House that there is a
need for a coherent and complete water infrastructure plan for all South Australia.

We the undersigned call on the South Australian Government to:

* Review their current approach to water restrictions that appear to hurt
domestic users of water without doing the necessary works to secure
Adelaide’s water supply through desalination or other feasible options;

* Consider its priorities that sees it investing scarce taxpayer dollars in the
extension of the tram line from Victoria Square in the city rather than in
building infrastructure to secure Adelaide’s water supply; and

* Take seriously the need to secure Adelaide’s water supply rather than
seeking to blame the Australian Government for an area of State Government
responsibility.

Your petitioners therefore request the House to support this important community
issue and encourage the State Government of South Australia to develop a
comprehensive water infrastructure plan.



